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   What Parents Say About….

REGISTER NOW for the next BPNN webinar on Wednesday, December 4, 2024 to learn about the 
latest publication in our What Parents Say About… series.  This important and timely publication elevates 
the voices of parents with life experiences involving the mandated reporting system.

Parents are speaking out about how mandated reporting can cause trauma to children and families.  
This publication is designed to inform policymakers, child welfare leaders and other stakeholders about how:

•	 Families are reluctant to seek services for fear of being reported.
•	 The Child Protective Services system is overwhelmed due to unwarranted reports relating to 

poverty.
•	 Improvements need to be made to mandated reporting laws, policies, and practices so that 

fewer families are subjected to unwarranted investigations.
•	 It is the community, including educators, neighbors, medical professionals and service providers 

who are responsible for connecting families to supports that will help prevent child abuse and 
neglect from happening.

   Supporting Families Rather than 
Reporting Them: Changing Mandated 
Reporting Policies and Practices

https://ctfalliance.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwrc-itpzwrHNxE-JwlIlODVhlWbr79ozhq#/registration
Register

HERE!

Join us for important policy updates from Casey Family Programs.
Don’t miss this opportunity to stay informed and ask any questions you may have.

See you there!
Please feel free to disseminate this announcement widely to your friends and colleagues

The Children’s Trust Fund Alliance, in partnership with the Casey Family Programs’ Birth   	
   Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC) and members of the Alliance’s Birth Parent National  	
      Network (BPNN) developed this issue brief.
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